
As a resident of manly for my 23 years iv been alive being lucky enough to reside at 20 
Addison rd for most of those. I believe Hugos extension and outside seating will be a massive 
boost for Manly’s economy, outdoor seating is the future of dining, people currently want to go 
to Europe and considering international travel won’t come back for a considerable amount of 
time why not bring it to manly? 
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